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Kevin McCarthy

From: Sandra Smallwood Beltran <small.belt@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 10:34 AM
To: Nancy Muller
Subject: FHFC Federal Funds

Ms. Muller, 
 
      I am concerned about the lack of affordable and/or supportive housing for people with mental illness in 
Miami-Dade. 

I would like to see the plan strengthened by: 

·       Limiting the NHF funds to housing for low-income individuals with special needs, particularly 
individuals with mental health conditions, 

·       Ensuring that the plan as outlined is enforced by the compliance staff during implementation, 

·       Limiting awards of NHTF funding to not-for-profit organizations. 

 
 

Thank you for taking these into account when deciding how to allocate your funds. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Smallwood Beltran  


